Welcome to Duplicate Lit

This spring has seen a steady increase in our club's membership. We are delighted with this
trend! Many of the newcomers have commented on the friendly and inviting culture of our Club
and that they are enjoying the camaraderie and positive competition.

Name Tags Order

We are placing another order for our popular name tags. If you need a new name tag, please reply to this
email ASAP. Include the spelling of your name as you wish it to appear and specify if you prefer a pin or a
magnet (please note that those with pacemakers should choose a pin). Cost is $10.

Many thanks to Lauren Cockroft for organizing and delivering the name tags.

Upcoming Opportunities to Boost Your Master Points Stay tuned for several exciting announcements!
We have various opportunities lined up for you to enhance your skills and increase your master points.

Club Championships Here's your chance to shine and earn more master points. Mark your calendars for
our upcoming Club Championship games:

-Wednesday, May 29th
-Thursday, June 6th
-Wednesday, June 19th
-Thursday, June 27th

Club Closure Notice Please note that our club will be closed from June 11th to 13th due to the regional
tournament in Penticton. This large, welcoming tournament is one of the largest in North America. Consider
joining us for the festivities and fun!

Monthly Unit Game Recap Our club hosted a terrific MUG (Monthly Unit Game) on Thursday, May 2nd. A
huge thank you to all the volunteers who contributed, especially:

-Isabel for her wonderful scones, a favorite regular treat.
-Robin Adams for the stunning vegetable display tray that garnered so much admiration.

The success of these events is due to our dedicated volunteers. We are proud of the hard work and
community spirit that make our club special. Due to the positive response, we have been asked to host
another game in September. Stay tuned for details!

Annual General Meeting In accordance with our guidelines, we will be hosting our Annual General
Meeting on Thursday, June 27th, immediately following the game. Your participation is crucial, so please
plan to attend.



